
Dear [insert teacher’s name],

I am writing to request that my [son/daughter], [insert child’s name], be excused from any 
lessons or activities that contain depictions of or discussions around the belief that 
one's gender identity can be different than one’s biological sex as well as any 
discussions or lessons about "pride" (as it pertains to LGBTQIA+). This includes but is not 
limited to content found in lessons, written materials, fiction or non-fiction books, online 
resources, assignments, surveys, or presentations by guest speakers. Please also notify us in 
advance of any such lessons, activities, book readings, surveys, or presentations. 

I do not consent to my child receiving instruction or information on or being subjected to 
discussions about gender identity ideology in the classroom, including but not limited to 
transgenderism, gender identity, gender spectrum, gender dysphoria, alternate gender 
pronouns, pronoun preferences, clothes changing closets, puberty blockers, cross-sex 
hormones, gender reassignment surgery (“top” or “bottom” surgery), or similar related subject 
matter. 

This also includes exposure to or participation in any surveys, digital or physical instructional 
materials, internet websites, social media, chat rooms or similar digital platforms, curricula, 
writing prompts, videos, clubs, small groups, classroom lunch discussions or any similar 
materials or gatherings related to any topics listed above. 

As [insert child’s name] parent, I request that I be given prior notice and that my child be 
given alternative academic instruction or accommodations during the same period that any 
presentation or instruction on any aspect of the above is provided. 

Additionally, please do not ask [insert child’s name] to state or write down [his/her] personal 
pronouns.

I have also included Principal [insert principal’s name] on this request. If you have any questions 
or need more clarification, please let me know.

While I recognize that some parents do not object to this type of content, I feel strongly that 
these matters are best discussed at home. Thank you for respecting parents’ rights and choices. 

We are looking forward to a great school year!

Respectfully,
[insert parent’s name]


